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11th March 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year Six Transition to Culcheth High School 
 
It is hard to believe that we are at that time of year again when we will be looking towards the 
transition of our lovely Year Six children to their chosen secondary school.   
 
We have heard from Culcheth High this week regarding their transition arrangements between now 
and the end of the school year and thought it would be worthwhile sharing with you. The timeline reads 
as follows: 
 

 April – Year 6/7 Transition Information Forms sent to primary schools for completion by end of 
April. 

 Mid-April – Letters sent to primary schools with details of school admission visits. 

 Beginning of May – Parents’ Packs sent to primary schools for distribution to parents of 
students. 

 Late May/early June – School admission visits by Miss Butler, Mrs Brearley and members of the 
pastoral team. 

 Wednesday 6th July 2022 – Parents’ Induction Evening at Culcheth High School. 

 Thursday 7th July 2022 – Year 6 Induction Day at Culcheth High School. 
 
If your child is not attending Culcheth High, we will keep you up-to-date with any information we 
receive. 
 
Kind regards, 

Mrs Jayne Narraway 

Headteacher 


